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Awakening From Alzheimer's: How 9
Maverick Doctors Are Reversing
Alzheimers

It's awful to watch someone you love slip further and further into forgetfulness and confusion, their
minds wiped clean by dementia. If you or someone you care about ever suffers from ANY kind of
memory loss, then you'll want to know about a discovery that won a Nobel Prize. Research shows
this breakthrough supplement can get to the root cause of age-related dementia, Alzheimer's
disease and more, reversing memory loss in just weeks. Its memory-saving ability was confirmed by
researchers in the double-blind placebo-controlled Madison Memory study. Researchers were
shocked when it reduced memory errors in 100 people tested by a whopping 29%. And there were
no side effects! Just ask Joan. Joan's Dad is stunning doctors with his vibrant energy, clear thinking
and sharp mental focus at age 75. In fact, Joan says her father's memory hasn't declined one bit
since being diagnosed. His neurologist is still amazed and his [cognitive] test scores are about the
same as they were in 2006, when he first started seeing him, says Joan. His doctor says that after
nine years of Alzheimer's, he should be in a home, needing full-time care. He should not be able to
recognize us. In fact, he should be reduced to saying one word. Instead, Joan's Dad lives
independently by himself. He mows the lawn and fixes his own coffee. And, most important of all, he
enjoys and appreciates life. This amazing breakthrough can slow, stop and dramatically reverse
confusion, dementia and even Alzheimer's for someone in your family including you. And it couldn't
be easier... It's in a pill that you can get over-the-counter for less than $10 a week. Now, for the first
time, you can learn all about it in Awakening from Alzheimer's: How 9 Maverick Doctors are
Reversing Alzheimer's, Dementia, and Memory Loss. Inside this 143-page book you'll meet nine of
the most accomplished, forward-thinking alternative doctors from around the country who are
bravely going against the medical mainstream and helping people who really need it. They ll share
their secrets such as how Stage 3 Alzheimer's disappears with homeopathy. This woman's memory
problems and stammering vanish, memory and focus return. She's upbeat and doing household
chores again her daughter's amazed. See Chapter 16 for her secret. The Alzheimer's trigger
doctors ignore. Drugs can't fight it, but this can. For what to take, see Chapter 17. Breathe
Alzheimer's out of your body? 84-year-old man recovers his business savvy by doing just that. This
high-powered business exec didn't even know his own name. That is until Dr. K gave him a special
breathing treatment he perfected for Alzheimer's patients. All the patient had to do was inhale a
certain vital nutrient. Three weeks later he'd returned to normal and felt so grateful he gave Dr. K
some of his most trusted money-making secrets. Anyone can use this revolutionary treatment at
home -- see Chapter 16. The dynamic duo that can lower your risk of vascular dementia by 88%.
High blood pressure or heart disease puts you in danger. But all you have to do is take two

antioxidants at least once a week! Works for Alzheimer's, too! See Chapter 17 for the incredible
research from Johns Hopkins and find the dosages you need. Order today.

Paperback: 143 pages
Publisher: Online Publishing & Marketing, LLC; First Edition edition (February 1, 2012)
Language: English
ISBN-10: 1467523690
ISBN-13: 978-1467523691
Product Dimensions: 10.8 x 8.8 x 0.5 inches
Shipping Weight: 12 ounces (View shipping rates and policies)
Average Customer Review: 4.4 out of 5 starsÂ Â See all reviewsÂ (135 customer reviews)
Best Sellers Rank: #5,900 in Books (See Top 100 in Books) #7 inÂ Books > Health, Fitness &
Dieting > Diseases & Physical Ailments > Alzheimer's Disease #20 inÂ Books > Medical Books >
Medicine > Internal Medicine > Neurology #145 inÂ Books > Health, Fitness & Dieting > Alternative
Medicine

I am acutely aware of the damaging effects of Alzheimer's because my mother, grandmother, and
aunt all had the disease. I have been gathering information on potential ways for me to prevent
contracting Alzheimer's for many years and I take several supplements that have some potential to
prevent it. But this book contains descriptions of several new substances that might prevent or
reverse Alzheimer's that I was not aware of. And the book describes some newer forms of some of
the things I take that are more effective than what I have been taking. Therefore, I found the book
very useful and I highly recommend anyone that is interested in the subject to read it. IMO the
author has done a great service in gathering up a large amount of good information and publishing
it.One caveat is that the author is not trained in medicine or biology so I suggest that one takes what
she describes as a starting point and further investigate the information via the resources available
on the Internet. For instance, I read in the book about Prevagen and was impressed. But when I
looked at sources where I could purchase Prevagen on , some of the comments were by trained
scientists who asserted that it could not do what was claimed because the molecules were too large
to traverse the blood-brain barrier or they would not survive intact in the digestive system. I do not
have the education or training to fully evaluate those claims so I suggest that the readers consider
carefully whether Prevagen may be likely to be useful or not.I am always skeptical about reviews on

as they could be plants by the author or publisher. I purchased my copy of the book from a different
web site so I will not be shown as purchasing it from in this review. But I assure you that I have no
connection with the author or with the publisher other than purchasing the book from them.

It's criminal what the medical establishment is doing to seniors and the rest of society with their junk
science, pill pushing poison greed. I am using only two of the natural supplements recommended on
my 86 year old Mom who now shows remarkable improvement in her stage 2 vascular dementia.
I'm now going to use all of the recommended supplements with hopes of reversing or do I dare say
cure her of her disease. She also was on 5 medications for high blood pressure, cholesterol, and
diabetes, with a change to organic food, organic virgin coconut oil, clean water (no fluoride) and
Youngevity supplements she now takes zero meds. She has no high blood pressure, normal to
good cholesterol, and blood sugar levels

THE INFORMATION AND THE TESTIMONIALS GIVE INSIGHT AND HOPE. MY HUSBAND HAS
ALZHEIMERS AND I HAVE TRIED SEVERAL OF THE TREATMENTS SUGGESTED. I HAVE
SEEN SOME CHANGE FOR THE BETTER, JUST AFTER TWO MONTHS. THANKS!

This book was amazing to me. As a caregiver for a family member, I never thought dementia would
be reversible!!! We are seeing huge improvements simply by adding circumen, coconut oil, b12 and
mangosteen juice! She's not back to normal, but she knows she gets confused once in awhile as
opposed to living in alternate reality!! What a difference!!!

I bought this book because my father is affected by this kind of illness and I believe the products
described in the book are interesting. You probably kwow some of theses products such as coconut
oil or gingko biloba, but there are others that are less known and more expensive.Il you want to try
all the products described in this book, you will probably need to spend a few hundreds dollars per
month but this is far less than the cost to place someone in a nursing home.However, there is no
guaranty that thoses products really work for everyone, but it may be worth a try if you can afford it. I
am not expecting miracles, but if this could help, why not trying it?The book is very easy to read. I
read it in less than two hours and English is not my first language. Very easy to read and well done.

Alzheimers and Dementia are becoming epidemic and the sad part is that most persons will never
get to learn about these simple measures to avoid becoming a victim to this disease, as it is

labelled. Trying these safe simple measures should be passed on to as many persons as possible
to get the word out there. I work in an Aged Care facility and see the effect that this disease has on
people and their families and the ongoing care it involves so I am a true campaigner for preventative
measures to be practised and this book is one of the best I have read to date.

I bought this book in hopes that it would give me some new ideas on how to help my mother who
has dementia. I have done quite a lot of research on various supplement that can help and even
reverse dementia, so this book offered no new ideas for me. For someone that has not done a lot of
research, this book may be a starting point for supplement to research, but it doesn't offer much as
for what the supplements are for, how they work or what they do. This book has a lot of stories
about how something seemed to work for someone, but it doesn't tell you how or why. In my
opinion, this book leaves you with more questions than answers or even possible suggestions. I
found The Better Brain Book by David Perlmutter to be much more helpful. This book was written by
a neurologist and benefits and purpose of each recommended supplement is described in layman's
terms.
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